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To all E-News addresses 
 
Please find attached a flyer regarding an Open Meeting to discuss the Christmas Tree & Switch on 
Event. 
 
The Parish Council have also decided to offer an “Adopt a Winter Planter” scheme.  If this is 
something you would be interested in please contact me for further information. 
 
 
 
 


